BEAR FACTS						March 13, 2024
Happy Wednesday to all! Just a reminder that there is no school tomorrow or Friday. Progress Reports came home this week. Please sign and return as soon as possible. A copy for you to keep will be sent home with your child once it is returned. Thanks to everyone for your cooperation! 

I have some very good and exciting news—Mrs. Eggers will be returning to school on Monday!!! We are very happy and blessed to have her back at school! Welcome back, Mrs. Eggers! We can’t wait to see you! 

This week we had a review on vowels— a, e, i, o, and u. We did some work on identifying the short vowel sound at the beginning of a word, as well as in the middle of a word. We will continue to do more of this throughout the upcoming weeks. We added new sight words this week also— Sam, run, up, and get. 

Next week, we will be moving onto the letter V.  Happy Sacks will come home with Amora, Zoey, Simone, and Savannah. We can’t wait to see what you will bring! Letter papers, as well as the Book in a Bag, will come home again. 

In Math, we started our addition unit. Most of the worksheets we’ve done so far have been worked on as a class, but we will begin to do these independently. The kids really enjoy it and are having fun with addition! 

Congratulations to Althea and Dominic with 300 Books Read to Me,  Jada and Jayden with 200 Books Read to Me, as well as  Ryland and Savannah with 100 Books Read to Me!! Keep up the great work! The lists have really been coming in, which is wonderful! 

Happy 5 ½ birthday to Cortnee! Her birthday is in the summer, but we still wanted to make sure she got to celebrate with friends at school! Thank you for the yummy cupcakes, Cortnee! God’s blessings to you! 

Thanks again to Mrs. Hill and Mrs. Ryals for all of your help. We greatly appreciate it in the Kindergarten classroom! You both have been so helpful and made Kindergarten run so smoothly while Mrs. Eggers has been recovering.  Myself, the kids, and many others appreciate all of your hard work. Thank you so very much! 

I just wanted to take this opportunity to thank all of you for your patience, cooperation, and understanding this last quarter in Kindergarten.  I have truly enjoyed my time with the kids, and being their teacher.  I have learned so much during this experience, and have made connections with each and every one of your children that has taught me so much! It has been an honor to step in and do this for Mrs. Eggers while she was recovering. Thank you all from the bottom of my heart! 

We will celebrate St. Patrick’s Day on Monday, March 18. Please have your child wear green to school that day. Thank you! Have a wonderful weekend! I will see everyone next week.  Take care!

Blessings, 
Amy Washburn 






